
I would like to encourage the members of the Senate Rules Committee to support SB 1504, as it 
strengthens requirements for people who want to act as circulatory for petitions. This bill 
would: 
1) increase the length of time for which criminal record checks are valid for individuals who 
want to act as circulators.  
2)  resolves some discrepancies in election law and 
3) enables candidates for more than one office to have their name printed more than once on 
the ballot. 
 
This seems like a good bill which deserves the support of the committee. Thank you for 
submitting my views to the senators on the Rules Committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elaine Woods 
759 NW 175th Place 
Beaverton 97006 
503-429-8522 
 


